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These files were opened when two groups of small rural telephone companies 

asked the Commission to open an investigation to examine call routing and call completion 

problems in this state.  The Commission responded to those requests by opening File No. 

TW-2012-0112 and directed its Staff to conduct its investigation in that case.  Because 

Staff’s investigation would proceed in the TW case, the Commission closed these files.   

On May 31, 2013, Staff filed a request for comment in all three files, causing the 

closed TO and IO files to reopen in EFIS.  Staff’s investigation is proceeding in the TW 

case and no additional filings should be made in the closed TO and IO files.  Therefore, 

the Commission will reclose File Nos. TO-2012-0104 and IO-2012-0106. 

BY THE COMMISSION 
 
 
 

Morris L. Woodruff 
Secretary 

 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 31st day of May, 2013. 
 
Woodruff, Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
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